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We hope everyone has a

great half term break. 5t June: school opens

9t June: PTA Crafternoon

10*" June: Didsbury Festival

The children have truly
shone by continuing to

show our Cavendish value
of KINDNESS in their actions,
words and thoughts.

(Cavendish school parade)
14% June: PTA meeting 7pm

Attendance All the best to Mrs Monaghan
We end this half term

with a whole school

attendance of 94.6%.
EVERY about the new arrival soon and send her and the family all

Wishing Mrs Monaghan all the best as she begins her
maternity leave this week. We look forward to hearing

the best. Mrs Repper-Day will continue to

be class teacher along with Mr Porter, who
will be in 3MR.

MATTERS

s SCHOOL#YOU=SUCCESS >

Happy Retirement Mrs Nock

The wonderful Mrs Nock is retiring.
She has worked at Cavendish since 2010 and
supported many children in their learning and £
growing into becoming BRILLIANT citizens! ‘
We wish her all the best in her retirement
and will miss her very much.

From all of us at Cavendish,

thank you Mrs Nock xxx
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The day Joe Wicks came to Cavendish...

Z

| Road Primary School
| VISITOR

JOE WICKS
No Company
Visiting: KIDS
Wed 24 May 2023
Visitors are required to read and

| observe the visitors rules,
. . 4 a
copy of which js available from
reception,
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&) Cavendish News

You Said

Thank you for your feedback on the recent Eid Celebration event. There were lots

of great positive comments...

All credit to the school & teachers for taking the time to put this on. My daughter
really enjoyed it and learnt more about another culture.

A lovely celebration and reflection of the diverse Cavendish Community. Linking
the food bank collection to understanding the charitable side of Ramadan was a
really nice touch.

We have collated your responses and are considering them for next year’s event.
For a full overview of the results, see the You Said We Did page on the school

website https://www.cavendish.manchester.sch.uk/page/you-saidwe-did/134472

Check out our new feathery pals that decided to join us
last week. They tried to come inside the Rhodes hall to
sample some lunch but decided to rest on the roof

watching us all lunchtime instead!

Community Cavendish at Didsbury Festival

We are looking forward to representing Cavendish at the Didsbury Festival parade on
Saturday 10" June at 1lam. The theme is Coronation so we will be presenting the

‘Cavendish Coronation’ as part of the parade. We will be recreating the royal parade in the
gold carriage! So costumes need to consist of kings, queens, princes, princesses, horses,
footmen/women, King’s Guards & Beefeaters.

Crafternoon - the PTA will be holding a craft session on Friday 9" June where you can

come along with your child to create a crown, tiara, beefeater hat or royal cloak for a
small cost and be a part of our BRILLIANT Cavendish Coronation parade the following day!
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Shout out for any
‘royal’ fancy dress
or props you may
have going spare
especially hobby
horses - please
leave with the

office. Thank you!
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BRILLIANT CITIZENS
In this section of the newsletter we hear all about how the children are being
BRILLIANT citizens!

BRILLIANT rugby stars!
Jacob got player of the season and Bobby got most

improved. Super proud of you both, well done!

BRILLIANT runners!
A huge well done to the Cavendish children who ran

the Junior & Mini Great Manchester Run. You showed COURAGE & determination.
We are very proud of all of you, well done!

Jacob and Ruby

raised over £400 for
Young Minds who
support children and
young people with
their mental health
ensuring services are
available if needed.

& Well donel
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Community Cavendish — Great Manchester Run

Here are some of our families who have taken part in the Great Manchester Run.
what great role models showing our values of POSITIVITY and COURAGE!
Well done all who took part and a shout out to those who helped by cheering on.

We raised £665 for
The Wellspring

homeless charity.

Zack’s mum managed
to get a picture with
Sir Mo Farah!

| came 3rd in the Southport
Triathlon. ldris ran down
the finishing straight with
me and got a medall

Cheered on

by Jessica

Finlay and
Seren cheered

"RQODMOVE ~
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SAFETY - ONLINE SAFETY PARENT WORKSHOP 7

Dear Parent/Guardian for parents and carers
Cavendish Community Primary School is totally committed to the digital safety and wellbeing
of our students. As part of this we are running a workshop dedicated to helping parents
understand the risks their children face in their online lives and the practical things parents
can do to help.

Please join us for this hour long workshop in which Katherine Howard, Head of Community and
Wellbeing at Smoothwall will provide you with lots of valuable insights and tools. Including:

° Information on the latest apps and games your child may have access to.

° The harmful content your child may be exposed to.

° How you can help your child to safely navigate online risk.

. How to access our brand new and FREE Online Safety Hub with dedicated guidance for parents.
) An introduction to a parental app that allows you to control what your child sees online, if they

are at risk, plus other important features.

Workshop Date: Monday 12th June Time: 6.00-7.00pm
To join this special workshop please find below the link for the session:
https://smoothwall.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_kmJjLcBcTvmwZO7FbLx8fQ

We hope to see you there.
Yours sincerely
Smoothwall

The Online Safety Hub for Parents is now live! Struggling to keep up
with what’s going on in your child’s online world? The Online Safety
Hub is here to help, with lots of useful guidance on the latest online
apps, trends, or risks you need to be aware of. Head to the Online
Safety Hub here:
https://manchestersafeguardingpartnership.onlinesafetyhub.uk/

You can also find more information and advice on our school website...
https://www.cavendish.manchester.sch.uk/page/e-safety-advice-for-
parents/133133
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KEEP ACTIVE this half term!

A MCRactive

The Spring Half-Term Holidays are fast approaching. MCRactive and Manchester City Council

are offering thousands of FREE places for children eligible for benefits-related free school
meals. Activities will range from Sport and Physical Activities, Arts and Crafts and much
more. In addition to the activities, their booked place will include a FREE meal during the day
For more information & to book your child’s space*:

You will need to sign up for an MCRactive Go account

https://www.mcractive.com/ (sign in) to book free Spring Half-Term activities.

Once signed up, log into your account - Find Activities — Search by Category ‘MCR Holiday
Activity’.

Use code: 79113 to book free eligible activities.

*Please only book your child onto a holiday camp if they will be attending. Spaces at each
camp are limited. If you book a space and your child can no longer attend, please cancel your
space as far in advance as possible, to allow the opportunity for another child to take their
space at the activity and free meal.

Kind Regards
MCRactive

Family Yoga and Mind{@ig
AGES 3 -7

Stories - Creative Activities - Games - Mindfulness
Breathing Techniques and Relaxation.

Mats provided, No experience required.
£6 per child including their grown up!

3
VISIT TO BOOK:
www.withingtonbaths.com
OR CALL 0161 478 181

Littlc Yoga Buds
FRIDAYS 4.00 = 4.45 (starting June 2nd)
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